Budget and Facilities Committee Report/Action Items
The Budget and Facilities Committee met on October 28th, 2015 to review all of the equipment requests from each of the respective departments.  There were no late requests submitted.  Some background information is that there was slightly over $260,000.00 in equipment requests made and there was only $150,000.00 available for distribution.  The committee initially looked over all of the requests and based on current policies rejected any requests that were not directly student use related or had to do with annual software licensing.  After the initial screening process the committee proceeded with an attempt to award each department’s primary request first.  Every effort was made to evenly distribute the funds available and maximize the funds for all of our students.
ACTION – The committee is requesting a vote from Faculty Senate to approve the list of equipment requests that our committee has recommended so that it may then go on to Presidents Council for final review and approval. 

